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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 408/20/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 15th January 2020 


Further to your request for information dated 29th December 2020, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request and our response:
I am requesting the confirmed number of deaths due to COVID-19 for each hospital in Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) from the start of the pandemic to date.

As this information is routinely published it is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 – Information accessible by other means. As this is an absolute exemption under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, there is no requirement for the Health Board to consider the public interest test. The information requested is available on the Health Board’s internet site for the period of 1st January to 31st December 2020. Please find below the link to the BCUHB Disclosure Log:

https://bcuhb.nhs.wales/about-us/requests-for-information/foi-disclosure-log-2020-21/foi-disclosure-log-november-2020/ 

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


